


Current Permit
1. There be no more than ten (10) dogs at any one time on the property
2. The permit be issued to Ms. Nowell only, and is non-transferable.
3. The business is to be opened from 7:00am to 7:00pm, Monday through Friday, and weekends by
appointment only.
4. No breeding, raising or selling of animals would ever occur.
5. The permitis contingent upon the business plan.

Requested Permit
To acquire approval from the County Commission for a permit for a boarding kennel, daycare, and training
facility for dogs with the following conditions:

1. The limit of dogs on property will be determined by the Boone County and Department of
Agriculture regulations and ordinances; the size of the property, buildings, and yards; and safe,
ethical practices.

a. With the current permit’s wording, the owner of the property cannot adopt a dog without
reducing the number of clients they can have on site each day even though their animal would
be kept separate, as the condition of 10 dogs total applies to the permit for the use of the
property not just the business.

b. In order to meet the current permit’s condition #1, if the company expands to have training
classes or small events, such things would have to be canceled, or boarding dogs denied. This
would be very limiting on the business and its services.

c. Other dog daycare and boarding facilities in Columbia do not have this condition.

2. The permit will be issued for the property and will be transferable as is normal.

a. Asof the current permit, should the person the permit is listed under pass away unexpectedly,
the current employees would be out of a job and all clients currently in care would immediately
be illegal.

b. Having the property listed for a specific person is highly unusual.

The neighborhood would be safer with a regulated business on the property rather than an
unregulated private owner. With the current yard and fencing set up, an animal hoarding
situation could easily find the property attractive. Current management would like to maintain
the property as a good neighbor, following the attached proposed business plan.

3. The business will be open to clients by appointment only, seven days a week.

4. No breeding and selling of animals would ever occur.

a. Thecur twordit istoo restricting... “No breeding, raising, OR selling of animals would ever
occur.” This m: s the owner cannot “raise” their own puppy or kitten on property separate
from the business.

b. If Service Dog training were to be added, we would then potentially be “raising” and “selling”
highly trained service dogs to disabled people in need. With the proposed wording, breeding
kennels would still be restricted but service dog training would be allowed.

As a reminder, South Paw Acres LLC has been providing a valuable, high quality service for over 20 years with
no complaints.






